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Dear Prospective Candidate 

On behalf of the Governors of St. Peter’s Catholic School, I would like to thank you for 

expressing an interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher.  

Following the promotion of our Deputy Headteacher to Headship, we are seeking to appoint 

an inspirational and innovative Deputy Headteacher to join our forward thinking Leadership 

Team. The successful candidate will be a creative thinker with a proven track record in 

effective Senior Leadership and in raising standards. 

This post offers the opportunity to work in an outstanding Catholic School with high 

expectations and high standards of achievement and behaviour. In addition to our high 

academic aspirations for students, we are proud of our Catholic ethos which is evident in 

everything we do in school.  

In this pack you will find information about our school and the post. Please provide as part of 

your application a supporting statement, [to replace that asked for in the application form]. 

Your statement should be no more than 3 sides of A4 and should  explain how your present 

and previous roles have prepared you for the post of Deputy Headteacher at St. Peter’s and 

what you perceive to be the main challenges facing our school in the immediate and long-

term future.  

We would be delighted to welcome you to St. Peter’s for an informal visit. Please contact Kerry 

McDonnell on 0121 705 3988 or email: mcdonnellk@st-peters.solihull.sch.uk 

We look forward to receiving your application. 

Yours faithfully 

 

M.E. Murphy 

Headteacher 

 

 

mailto:mcdonnellk@st-peters.solihull.sch.uk

